
 
 

 
 

July 9, 2025 
 
 
Dear Patient, 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. After much thought and careful consideration, 
Alexis C. Wilson, DO, MS, FAAP, IBCLC decided to move out of state with her family and therefore will no 
longer be seeing patients at Austin Regional Clinic (ARC). Dr. Wilson was an on-call pediatrician at ARC and 
her last day was Monday, June 30, 2025.  

Our records indicate that your child had a visit with Dr. Wilson sometime in the last two years and we want 
you to know her departure will not impact or change their regular care at ARC. Per Texas Medical Board rules, 

we are required to inform you of Dr. Wilson’s departure from ARC. 

Your child’s medical records from visits with Dr. Wilson will remain at ARC. Our electronic medical record system allows your 
child’s records to be accessed from any ARC location and ensures that all notes and medical records will be available for their 
continued care. 

It is very important to us that your child maintains continuous health care. For follow-up pediatric care, please continue to 
schedule appointments with your child’s ARC primary care provider (PCP). If your child doesn’t have an ARC PCP, visit 
ARCpediatrics.com to find a pediatrician or APC near you. If you would like additional help choosing a new pediatrician, 
please call our referral line at 512-ARC-INFO (512-272-4636) and press “6.”   

Thank you entrusting us with your child’s health. 

Sincerely, 

 

Manish M. Naik, MD 
ARC Chief Medical Officer, Chief Medical Information Officer 

 

 

 

 

 


